
Puget Sound Energy 
P.O. Box 97034 

Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 
pse.com 

December 3, 2024 

Filed Via Web Portal 

Jeff Killip, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA  98503 

Re:    Docket UG-240884 (Advice No. 2024-50) 
PSE’s Natural Gas Tariff Filing – Do Not Redocket 

Dear Executive Director Killip: 

Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”) hereby submits in connection with Docket UG-240884 the 
following revised electric tariff sheet as a substitution for the tariff sheet that accompanied its 
November 15, 2024 filing, submitted under Advice No. 2024-50.  

WN U-2 - (Natural Gas Tariff): 
1st Revision Sheet No. 1111-C.1 Greenhouse Gas Emissions Cap and Invest Adjustment (Continued) 

The purpose of this substitute filing is to correct a scrivener’s error in the revision to the 
Electrification section. The intention of the revision was to replace the current paragraph entirely 
with the new updated language, but an error occurred and the new language was inadvertently 
inserted into the existing paragraph instead. 

Additionally, for informational purposes PSE hereby submits in connection with Docket UG-
240884 a copy of its Climate Commitment Act (“CCA”) Decarbonization Program Annual 
Report, which was submitted on November 15, 2024 into Docket UG-2309681. This submission 
is being made at Staff’s request for informational purposes to support the funding amount the 
Commission has already approved through 2026.2 The Commission issued a Compliance 
Acknowledgement Letter in Docket UG-230968 on November 26 in which the Commission 
expressed agreement with findings in Staff’s Compliance Response Letter from November 25, 
and found PSE’s CCA Decarbonization Program Annual Report compliant with Order 01 
Paragraph 16. 

1 Pursuant to Order 01, Paragraph 16, in Docket UG-230968. 
2 Ibid.  
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The tariff sheet described herein reflects the original issue date of November 15, 2024, and the 
original effective date of January 1, 2025. Proposed tariff changes will be posted on PSE’s 
website in compliance with WAC 480-90-193.  
 
Please contact Veronica Martin at veronica.martin@pse.com for additional information about 
this filing.  If you have any other questions, please contact me at Birud.Jhaveri@pse.com. 
 
  

Sincerely, 

/s/ Birud D. Jhaveri 
Birud D. Jhaveri 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, BEL10W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
425-462-3946 
Birud.Jhaveri@pse.com 

 

 
cc: Tad O’Neill, Public Counsel  
 Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 

Ed Finklea, AWEC 
 
 
Attachments:  
Natural Gas Tariff Sheet (listed above)  
Attachment A - UG-230968-PSE-Cmpl-ARpt-(11-15-24) 
 
 


